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As a concerned Citizen of Oregon, I strongly oppose HB 3075 as well as HB 3075-

1!This bill leaves We Taxpayers in the dark regarding its true cost! Why is there not a 

fiscal impact statement for Public review? This bill doubles permit fees and extends 

to as much as 60 days the processing time, putting undue burdens on Oregonians as 

well as increasing workloads on the Oregon State Police! With no clear analysis 

regarding the price tag on the expanded bureaucracy, we are left to guess the cost to 

Taxpaying Oregonians. There also exists no evidence of Public Safety being 

enhanced by these bills! Where is the transparency in this legislation? Where is 

evidence that this bill, HB 3075/HB 3075-1 will not put undue strain on Our already 

strained Public Taxpayers Funds ? Oregon Citizens demand a much greater record 

of accountability from the Legislature! Please take note. 

Thank You. 

John Kubik 


